

## **UPDATED RECALL NOTICE**

## SunVilla 10' Solar LED Market Umbrella Update to Important Safety Notice Sent on May 27, 2022

June 23, 2022

Dear Costco Member,

This letter provides important updates to the May 27, 2022 Safety Notice regarding the SunVilla 10' Solar LED Market Umbrella Recall.





As noted in the May 27<sup>th</sup> letter, the umbrellas contain solar panels with lithium-ion batteries that may overcharge, posing a fire and burn hazard. Accordingly, we are conducting a voluntary recall in cooperation with the U.S. Consumer Product Safety Commission of **all SunVilla 10' Solar LED Market Umbrellas** (regardless of whether the solar panel puck cover says "YEEZE" or "YEEZE 1"). The umbrellas were sold at Costco warehouses nationwide and online from 12/15/2020 through 5/12/2022 for about \$129.99 - \$159.99.

You should immediately stop using the umbrella and:

- Remove the solar panel puck from the top of the umbrella
- Store the puck out of the sun and away from combustible material
- Do not charge the puck with the AC adapter

You can return the umbrella and solar puck to any Costco Warehouse for a full refund. If you are unable to return the umbrella and solar puck to a Costco Warehouse, please contact SunVilla at <a href="LEDRecall@sunvilla.com">LEDRecall@sunvilla.com</a> or call 866-600-3133 for instructions on how to receive a refund.

We apologize for any inconvenience this may have caused you, and we thank you for your understanding.

Sincerely, SunVilla